
Celebrity Couples: Music’s 5
Most Powerful Pairs

By Jasmine Igwegbe

We all fantasize about celebrity couple relationships, and we
hope our relationship can stack up to all of that amazing-
ness. Celebrity relationships are often times portrayed as a
fairy tale romances, and the couples may also influence our
belief and high expectations for love. All of that is even
more enhanced when the two celebs in question are full on
music icons!

Cupid  has  the  top  most  powerful
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celebrity  couples  in  the  music
industry:

1. Jay-Z and Beyonce: Jay and Bey have been dating since Bey
was  19  years  old.  Before  these  two  publicized  their
relationship, they were the subject of relationship rumors
from 2002 up until 2006. They tied the knot at a private
ceremony at Jay-Z’s Tribeca apartment in New York. Today, this
powerful celebrity couple is happily married with a daughter,
Blue Ivy. They’re all about secrets and continue to have their
celebrity marriage on the low.

Related Link:11 Good Reasons to Keep Your Relationship Status
Secret

2. Kanye West and Kim Kardashian: This powerful couple started
dating in 2012 after Kanye met Kim in NYC while filming her
famous  celebrity  reality  TV  show,  Keeping  Up  With  the
Kardashians. The following year, they gave birth to a girl,
North West. Recently, they welcomed their baby boy into the
family. West and Kardashian married in May 2014 and continue
to help each other grow in the industry with love and support.
Let’s not forget about how powerful Kanye’s marriage proposal
was to Kim.

Related Link: Valentine’s Day Advice: 10 Tips for a Romantic
(and Green) Marriage Proposal

3. Swizz Beatz and Alicia Keys: We all remember Alicia Keys
for her phenomenal work, The Diary of Alicia Keys. She has
been singing about the struggle of love since 2003, and today
she is considered one of the most powerful musical couples
with producer Swizz Beatz. Swizz and Alicia wed in 2010 in
Corsica.

4. Meek Mill and Nicki Minaj: Nicki and Meek are fairly new to
the game, but they’ve displayed the features of a powerful
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couple already. They spend quality time together influencing
the strength of their celebrity relationship in the last few
months. Meek Mill finally got the girl of his dreams and is
now in a committed happy celebrity relationship. Awesome!

Related Link: Dating Advice: How to Get Out of the Friend Zone

5. Janet Jackson and Wissam Al Mana: Even if you got secretly
engaged, you can still be qualified as a powerful celebrity
couple. Janet and Wissam met in Dubai in April 2010 at a hotel
opening. The celebrity couple has a deep bond that can go a
long way. These two tied the knot and are happily together.

Who  are  some  other  powerful  couples  in  the  music
industry?  Comment  below.
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